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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

 
 
 Congratulations to all the children 

that received an award today.  

Congratulations to BLUE 

team for winning the Team 

Challenge. 

 

                         Dear Parents, 

                                                  Welcome back to everyone. The children have been very keen this week to tell us 

all their news about their holiday. Some of our children have been celebrating Eid this week we hope they 

enjoyed their  special time with their families.   

            Unfortunately, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Egan  our Breakfast Club Supervisor on the 12th June. 

She is taking up a new position which I know she is looking forward to. She has been with the school for a 

number of years in a  variety of roles . Jane will be missed by both staff and  children.  We always appreciate 

her welcoming smile first thing in the morning .We wish her the best of luck.  I am sure she will keep in touch. 

Carnival day has finally arrived! As I write this it is pouring down with rain –we remain hopeful that the sun 

will shine on our amazing barge.  It has been such fun to make  with so many helpers  who had such fantastic 

ideas –a great team effort. 

Many thanks 

Jenny Griffiths 

As we sadly say goodbye to 

Mrs Egan, we would all like 

to wish her well in her new 

position . Thank you on 

behalf of Governors , staff , 

children and families for all 

your hard work during your 

time with us at Church Aston 

Infant School.  



 
 

CLASS 1 

 

 

CLASS 2 

 

 

 

Welcome back everyone! I enjoyed reading the recounts on 

Tuesday, it sounds like you’ve all had a wonderful break. This 

week Class 2 have experimented with using different 

powerful verbs for the word fly in our poetry writing. In maths    

the children have used 3d shape properties to help  compare 

them and looked at different scales and on measuring jugs, 

weighing scales, rulers and thermometers. At home this week 

have a look and see what scales you can find at home. We 

measured our throws using a metre stick. How far can you 

throw? 

Well done to all the children that received a Mathletics certificate today, 

some amazing achievements. 
MATHLETICS 

SILVER AWARD    BRONZE AWARD 

 We have been admiring all the wonderful flipped learning canal work 

that was sent in. Thank you to all the parents that supported their child 

with this. Please pop in to see our display.  

There has been a focus on technology this week with the Year 1’s 

learning to code and Reception learning to programme our Beebot 

toys.  

An exciting package arrived– 5 tiny caterpillars. We will be recording 

their progress over the next few weeks. Watch this space!   

 

GOLD AWARD 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 5th July—Sports Day 1.15pm—3pm 

 6th July—BBQ at school, 1pm—4pm (details to follow) 

 8th July—Shuffle up day—Children visit new schools and reception children have their 
second visit in the afternoon. 

 16th July  - Leavers Party, 3-5pm at School 

 19th July—Leavers Assembly (Time to be confirmed)    

 8th June—Newport Carnival  

 8th June—Fizz Tasting evening –see you there! 

 10th June—Whole school trip to Edgmond Hall 

 26th June—Veolia & T & W Environmental  Community Team 
Visit to school.  

 27th June—Friends of School Meeting , 7.30pm at The Fox 

 1st July—New Reception Children—First Visit 

 1st July—Year 2 Children  - visit to Moorfield School (P.M) 

BREAKFAST CLUB SUPERVISOR VACANCY 

As you will have seen earlier in the newsletter we are sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Egan 
our Breakfast Club Supervisor.  Mrs Judd will be looking after Breakfast Club for us whilst we 
advertise the position.  Details of the position are available on  https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/. If 
you know of anyone interested please let them know about it. 

 

NEWPORT CARNIVAL—8TH JUNE 

Following the letter we emailed earlier this week we are looking forward to seeing everyone 

who is able to take part in the Carnival on Shuker Field at 12pm on Saturday.  We’ll take flat 

caps and bonnets with us to hand out as you arrive if you have ordered them.   

EDGMOND HALL TRIP—10TH JUNE  

Just a reminder that we are visiting Edgmond Hall on Monday, children do not need to wear 

their school uniform, but instead will need to wear suitable old outdoor clothing—long 

trousers and long sleeved tops/fleeces with a waterproof coat and wellies.  If the weather is 

warm they will still need sun hats and sun cream applied as necessary before school as they 

will be outside all day.  Please also remember to send your child with a packed lunch if you 

haven’t ordered one from the kitchen, thank you. 

TERM DATES FOR 2020/21 

We’ve attached our term dates for 2020/21 for your information, these are also be available 

on our website. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

It was lovely to hear about the out of school achievements that some 

children received last week. Well done everyone keep up the great work 

in your swimming, poetry writing, team playing and taekwondo.   


